
America desperately needs antimony. This mineral is used in munitions, large-capacity storage 

batteries, fire retardants and more. Currently, we are entirely dependent on foreign countries to 

provide this mineral, which is why I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

can stop our import reliance on antimony. 

I am supportive of Perpetua Resources' refined plan in large part because regulators named it as 

their preferred alternative. The USFS indicated it was the best option for mining the site because it 

eliminated the need for perpetual water treatment, had a better access route and did a better job 

managing stream temperatures. Regulators would not have identified Perpetua's plan as their 

favorite unless they were confident the company could minimize impacts to the environment and 

community while mining for gold and the critical mineral antimony. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the 

past six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan so Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 

Joseph McArthur 


